
From: Houck, Jason 
Sent: 6/18/2014 5:07:27 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: Kochanowsky, Amy E. (Amy.Kochanowsky@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: AB 1613 GHG cost compensation 

Hi Erik, 

I wanted to follow-up about the AB 1613 contracts. Amy Kochanowsky is going to be reaching 
out to the utilities within the next week or so to set up a time for all of us to talk about an 
efficient way to wrap up this issue by the end of the summer. Stay tuned... 

Thanks, 

Jason Houck 

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: 415.703.1223 

Email: jason.houck@epuc.ca.gov 
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